
 

Feedback: Department of Social Development Ubombo 

Service Office Thusong Centre - shortage of water, no 

return to work plan and PPE  
 

On 21 October 2020, the PSA received complaints from members that the above-mentioned office 

had no water and PPE that placed the lives of members in danger. 

 

PSA interventions towards addressing members concerns 

The PSA reported this matter to the District Director Mr. BM Gumede on 21 October 2020 and we are 

happy to report that the water supply has been restored. 

 

Return to work plan in complaince with COVID-19 guidelines  

The  PSA has requested an urgent meeting with the district management team to attend to the non-

availability of a return to work plan in compliance with COVID-19 guidelines and regulations. Members 

are requested to submit inputs on this item prior to the meeting with the employer which is due to take 

place in the first week of November 

 

 Members will be kept informed of developments. 
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